
Minister Dacic congratulated Ramadan Bayram to all Serbian citizens celebrating it
Sunday, 25 June 2017.

Acting Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
congratulated today Ramadan Bayram to Grand Mufti of the Islamic Community of Serbia Sead
Nasufovic, President of the Meshihat of the Islamic Community Mufti Mevlud Dudic, and all
Serbian citizens of the Islamic faith.
  
"On behalf of the Government of the Republic of Serbia and on my own behalf, it is my pleasure
to congratulate you on Ramadan Bayram, wishing you to spend it in peace, tranquillity and joy
in the company of your loved ones.

May the coming days of celebration remind us that it is only together that we can find the
strength and understanding to address the challenges facing our community and state.

I want us to build together a community and society free of prejudice, a community which
respects and embraces diversity, for the knowledge and respect of differences between us is
what enriches our spirit and empowers us.

May the upcoming holidays bring us all good health, joy, happiness to our families, but also
wisdom to jointly respond to the challenges of our times", says the congratulatory message by
Minister Dacic.
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